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Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2018 12:31 PM
To: 'Smalleyc@leonschools.net'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 15173)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing.  This was filed as “Application for Original Certificate of Authorization Following Rescission of 
Jurisdiction by a County: Utility Information,” however, there was no application included with what appears to 
be a transmittal cover page.  If you have any questions regarding filing of an application, please contact Robert 
Graves in our Division of Engineering at (850) 413-7009.   
 
If you are trying to update utility information, please print and update a Change of Company Information on 
Regulated Utility Form, available from the Commission’s website (http://www.floridapsc.com/) under Clerk’s 
Office.  Forms must be signed and dated and may be emailed to Clerk@psc.state.fl.us or mailed to the Florida 
Public Service Commission, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 
32399-0850.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us or by 
telephone at (850) 413-6770. 




